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Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 

Date Action 
Requested 

Action to be Taken Response 

 
8th December 
2011 

 
1 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Members requested that the Joint 
Worcestershire Hub review be 
raised for discussion at the 
following Joint Chairs and Vice 
Chairs’ Scrutiny Network Meeting 
in February /March 2011. 

 
This matter will be raised during 
the next network meeting when it 
takes place in February / March 
2011. 
 
TO BE DONE, Lead Officers, 
Overview and Scrutiny Support 
Officers, estimated completion 
date, March 2011. 
 

 
9th February 
2011 
 

2 
 
 

 
The Chair informed Members that 
she had received a written 
response from Trish Haines, Chief 
Executive, Worcestershire County 
Council, following her letter on 
behalf of the Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee outlining its 
concerns with the final report of the 
Joint Worcestershire Hub Task 
and Finish Group. 
 

 
Officers to circulate the received 
letter to all Committee Members. 
 
DONE 

 
9th February 
2011 
 

3 
 
 

 
Members were informed that the 
Crime and Disorder Scrutiny Panel 
had received a presentation at its 
previous meeting concerning 
alcohol related hospital 
admissions. The Panel was 
interested to discover how the 
alcohol related admissions policies 
at other hospitals compared with 
the local policy. 
 

 
The Chair of the Panel to send a 
letter to relevant authorities 
requesting the necessary 
information. 
 
TO BE DONE FOR THIS 
MEETING 

 
9th February 
2011 

 
 
4 

 

 
Officers agreed to check the 
potential legal implications 
involved with installing Solar 
Panels on specific parts of Council 
buildings. 
 
 
 
 

 
Officers to circulate the 
requested information to all 
Committee members. 
 
DONE 
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9th February 
2011 
 

5 
 

 
Members proposed a number of 
questions for Councillor Pearce to 
address during the delivery of her 
Portfolio Holder Annual Report 
before the Committee on 02/03/11 
 

 
Questions to be forwarded onto 
Cllr Pearce and relevant officers. 
 
DONE 

 
9th February 
2011 
 

6 
 

 
Members suggested that, for the 
purposes of the Gritting review, it 
would be useful to receive from all 
non Committee Members any 
reports about gritting 
problems/difficulties with the road 
conditions during the inclement 
weather in December/winter 
2010/11. 
 

 
Officers to contact all non-
Committee Members to invite 
them to submit information. 
 
DONE 
 

 
 


